
 

 

 

Dear Somers Parent/Guardian: 

As a district, we are always looking for ways to celebrate the good work of our students and 
staff.  Our school website, as well as our school T.V. station, Channel 18, provides two forums 
in which to highlight some of the great work being produced by our students.  From time to 
time, we would like to post exemplary student work on our website.  We also plan on airing a 
series of programs which spotlight various curricular initiatives on Channel 18.  These programs 
may involve the filming of specific classrooms where children are engaged in various learning 
activities, in addition to the traditional programming seen on Channel 18 like athletics, music, 
and the arts.    

 

 PLEASE SIGN ONLY IF YOU OBJECT TO 

HAVING YOUR CHILD INVOLVED IN EITHER 
OF THE BELOW – OTHERWISE DISREGARD 
 
 

If you object to having your child involved in either of the above, please indicate below, sign 
and return this form to the main office of your child’s school. 

 

I do not want my child’s work displayed on the school website.     ___________ 

I do not want my child involved in any special programs on Channel 18.      __________ 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature  _______________________________ 

Child’s Name   _________________________________________ 

    Please Print 

Child’s School _________________________________________ 

    Please Print 

Matthew Carr 
Human Resources & Student 
Services Manger 
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